Dear Fellow VGEM residents,

The VGEM Board of Trustees is seeking input about potential uses in the near and mid term future of technology. As the community moves forward, the Board is interested in possible ways that technology can improve the experience of VGEM residents and the Board. To that end, the Board appointed a committee called the Technology Task Team to study potential uses of technology for the community and to make recommendations to the board. The Team members are Terry Giannetti, Abe Greenbaum, and Walt Sobkiw with John Gallaher as the Board liaison.
The Technology Task Team is requesting input from community members on this topic. Attached is a survey to be answered by each community resident. Your opinions and suggestions on this very important subject will be integrated into the recommendations presented to the board…your opinion matters!
Please fill out and return the survey by March 30th, 2018. Thanks very much for your participation!

